
Town of Hammond Planning Meeting August 2nd, 2021 

Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm by Paul Hueg. 

Planning Commission, all members present except for Leon Hawkins. Guests in attendance, Jason 

Raverty from Stevens Engineering and new residents Vern & Eva Adermann 

Approval of agenda, Miller/Weidling . 

Minutes from July 5th, 2021, reviewed and approved, Weidling/Miller. 

CSM to review.  

Ty Dodge was a no show for the CSM of a Major Subdivision and requested changes. Reviewed County 

comments on Subdivision. 

Baldwin Christen School Driveway Relocation 

Jason Raverty of Stevens Eng.  presented proposed driveway change at Baldwin Christen School.  The 

two driveways on Highway 63 to be closed and new entrance created on 90th Avenue. DOT and County 

have already approved the proposed 330 ft distance vs required 500 ft distance. Provide plans and 

approved by Planning Commission and sent to full Board for approval. 

Open Business from Floor and the Planning Commission Discussion. 

No open business from Floor.  
Discussed reviewing Ordinances and required amendments.  
Discussed 2nd Amendment Sanctuary, Towns have no legal authority and would not have any bearing on 
anything presented. 
 
Chairman’s Report 
 
Paul had no report 
 

 

Next meeting will be Tuesday September 7th, 2021.  (This is due to Labor Day Holiday) 

 

Meeting adjourned 8:52 pm, Miller/Olson. 

 

Submitted 08/08/2021 Greg Olson, Planning Secretary 

 


